
DRML Fundraising Committee 
Minutes of June 13, 2018 

 
Present:  Holly Hall, Sven Lindholm and Connell Gallagher 

 

Connie called the meeting to order at 1pm.  We discussed Auction Items, and 
Holly mentioned that she has enough on hand for the rest of the year.  Connie 
mentioned the Annual Summer Garden Party sponsored by the committee and the 
Master Gardeners.  Sue Adams wants to have the Poet Emily Dickinson as the 
theme this year.  Let’s have this event on Sunday August 26th from 1pm until 3pm.  
We will need to get together with Susan to plan the program for the event. 

The main topic of interest at the meeting was the rehearsal for the “Sip and Spell” 
event which we will have in February 2019.  We learned a few things from the 
rehearsal, and would like to have a second, more formal one in the fall.  We need 
to think about who might wish to come to such an event and how to contact them, 
and we need to think about ways to liven things up a bit. In the meantime, Connie 
will contact Jane Ramos at the Sherburne Library (VT) to ask her about the 
spelling bee that was held at her library last year. Holly passed on the word list 
used by Sherburne, and I will forward this to the subcommittee on words. We can 
discuss this at our next meeting on July 11th at 1pm.  

The meeting adjourned at 2:30pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted by Connell Gallagher, June 21, 2018.  


